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MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY 
GRADUATE STUDENT COUNCIL 

Special General Council Meeting 
March 22, 2006 

GSC Office, 5:30 pm 
 
Resolution 52gsc11.1 

• Title: Endorsement of Campus Police Poster Campaign 
• Sponsor: Sylvain Bruni, GSC President 
• Submitted: March 21, 2006  

 
 
Whereas, the MIT Campus Police were proactive in engaging students for input on their 
new poster campaign; and 
 
Whereas, the MIT Campus Police are seeking formal approval for the posters by the 
Graduate Student Council; and 
 
Whereas, the new posters are part of an ongoing campaign by the MIT Campus Police to 
become more student-friendly; and 
 
Whereas, concerns have been expressed that the current design includes gender-specific 
characters associated with the issues addressed in the posters: 
 
I so move that: 
 
1. The MIT Campus Police addresses the aforementioned concern regarding gender-
specific characters; and 
 
2. Provided relevant steps are taken in accordance with 1, the Graduate Student Council 
endorses the MIT Campus Police poster campaign. 


